
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

20 July 2020 
 
 

Dear Volunteer 
 
I am writing to thank you for your important contribution as part of Uttlesford’s response 
to support those who needed it most during this crisis. 

 
Your kindness and dedication has benefitted some of the most vulnerable members of our 
communities and your help during one of the most worrying and troubling times will have 
a long-term impact that is immeasurable. 

 
Following my conversation with Clive Emmett, the Chief Executive of CVSU, I heard some 
extraordinary examples of the type of support volunteers like you have given and as the 
local MP I feel fortunate to represent our constituency. 

 
The past few months have been some of the most challenging we have faced collectively 
and without your help, we certainly would not be in the position we are now. 

 
Thank you and I look forward to hearing more from you and our local volunteers in 
the future. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kemi Badenoch MP 
Member of Parliament Saffron Walden 
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